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Message from the New Publications Chair 

Kazuko Unosawa 
 

I am very excited to be the new publications chair of the LLL SIG and look 
forward to meeting members at JALT get-togethers and conferences. I 
currently teach at Tokyo University of Foreign Studies and Dokkyo 
University. I teach academic writing, reading and discussion classes. I am 
also a tutor at the Writing Center of Teachers College Columbia University, 
serving on the editorial committee of Accents Asia, Journal of the Writing 
Center of Teachers College Columbia University, Tokyo. At the moment, I 
am interested in the development of learner autonomy in language classes, 
the implementation of collaborative learning (CL), use of technology for CL 
and ways of increasing the effectiveness of peer feedback in writing classes. 
When I have free time I enjoy reading, creative writing, zumba, swimming, 
listening to music, painting, cooking and traveling. Please feel free to contact 
me any time when you have articles for our newsletter 
(k-unosawa@msa.biglobe.ne.jp). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


